
 

 
UNIVERSAL 

POSTAL UNION 

 
Berne, 6 February 2006  
 
International Bureau Circular 60
PostEurop – postage stamp issues 
 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The Association of European Public Postal Operators (PostEurop) asks me to 
inform the administrations of UPU member countries of the following: 

"The issue of postage stamps commemorating the 50th anniversary of the first 
EUROPA CEPT stamp issue (1956/2006) is a matter for each individual postal 
operator. Such stamps may not in any way be associated with PostEurop-governed 
EUROPA stamp issues." 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
K J S McKEOWN 
Director of Markets Development 

 
 


